
Like our guests who travel with us year after year, we look forward to the day when we could sail through Patagonia 
again.

Despite properly preparing and establishing the necessary security protocols to avoid possible infections, the current 
uncertainty in the tourism industry, the restrictions for international travel, as well as the constant changes in the 
variables that are generated by the Covid-19 pandemic, have led us to make the difficult decision to cancel all our 
scheduled trips for the 2020-2021 season, and thus concentrate all our energy to resume our operation for the next 
2021-2022 season.

As an expedition cruise, our main motivation has always been to provide a unique experience in an atmosphere of 
warmth and safety, astonishing our passengers with the spectacular nature of our route, serving them with an excellent 
service, and providing them the opportunity to live moments of peace and disconnection provided by the unspoiled 
landscapes of Tierra del Fuego. Today, the uncertainty and the effects of the pandemic make it difficult for us to offer 
an experience with absolute tranquility and relaxation, without apprehensions or worries.

We are the first to regret this painful decision motivated by a situation that is clearly beyond our control, and we 
sincerely empathize with our loyal customers and business partners who have been with us in these 30 years of 
operation. We will focus on working hard to resume our operation and welcome you back on board next year.

Those passengers who have reservations with us for the 2020-2021 season may reschedule their trip for the following 
season or may request a refund.

Our service channels will remain open to assist you and clarify any questions. 
europa@australis.com (+34) 934970484

We are here for you!

We are confident that when we overcome this challenging chapter, our passengers will enjoy more than ever the 
spectacular landscapes, the warmth of our service, and the freedom to feel and travel one of the most pristine 
landscapes on the planet.

To know the dates and rates for our 2021-2022 season click here »

Sincerely,

Pedro del Río
Australis General Manager.
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